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Need and Legal Basis Section
The tenses of some verbs in this section have been changed to reflect the fact that 
the final regulation was published in the past.  Because this is an extension and not 
related to any new legislation or proposed rulemaking, we do not have any changes 
occurring in the future. 

Burden Estimate (Hours & Wages) Section
The wage estimates have been updated to reflect more current data.

The burden estimate has decreased because this is no longer a new disclosure and 
many physicians have already taken steps to adopt electronic health record 
technology.  However, a burden will remain in place for this disclosure because 
other physicians still have not adopted electronic health record technology.  An 
incentive program has been established by the government that will encourage 
more physicians to adopt this technology, so the burden remains for these 
physicians.  We also believe that although many draft agreements do exist, 
electronic health record technology is still a growing field and new organizations will
offer new options to physicians that will require the initial burden related to the 
initial drafting of agreements.


